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Payneham Road and O.G. Road 
Junction Upgrade 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Resident / Business Owner 
 
The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) is upgrading the junction of Payneham Road 
and O.G. Road, Felixstow. This $4.2 million State Government funded project will improve road safety, traffic 
efficiency and access for cyclists and pedestrians at this location. 
  
For further information on the junction upgrade, we invite you to attend a Community Information Session to 
meet the project team and ask any questions you might have. 
 
Time:  5pm to 8pm (drop in any time within these hours) 
Date:  Thursday, 9 May  
 
OR 
 
Time:  11am to 2pm (drop in any time within these hours) 
Date:  Saturday, 11 May  
 
Venue:  Marden Court Shopping Centre  
  1 Lower Portrush Road, Marden 
 
We will be set up in the mall at the top of the travellator adjacent to Specsavers. Parking is available at the centre 
and is located between bus stops 12 and 13 on Payneham Road. For public transport information visit 
www.adelaidemetro.com.au 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Community and Stakeholder Engagement Team 
Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 
17 April 2019 
 

Community Information Sessions 


